
 

   
 
   

  
 
  

 
Parks and Recreation Commission 
Motions – January 10, 2017 Meeting 

 
 
 
 

Budget & Policy-Phil Kearns: 
 

Mr. Kearns summarized for the Commission the proposed Parks & Recreation 
Operating Budget for 2017-2018.   

 
After discussions; Ms. Carey made the following motion: 

 
“RESOLVE, to accept the 2017-2018 Operating Budget as presented by the 

Parks & Recreation Commission, Budget Sub-Committee for presentation to the 
Board of Selectmen.” 

  
The motion was seconded by Evie Bottali and passed unanimously.   
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